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PUBLIC NOTICE 

TOWN HALL MEETING 
The Public is Invited to an Informational 

Presentation and Q&A 
 

PROPOSED INCREASE IN 
WATER, FIRE and NON-POTABLE (RECYCLED) 

WATER RATES AND SERVICE CHARGES 
 
 

Thursday, April 10, 2025 at 6:00 p.m. 
Beaumont-Cherry Valley Water District  

560 Magnolia Avenue, Beaumont, CA 92223 
 
 

A copy of the proposed rates is available at the 
BCVWD office listed above and on the District’s 
website: https://bcvwd.gov/water-rate-study 

 
 
 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Board of Directors of the Beaumont-Cherry Valley Water District 
has been invited and some or all may attend and participate in the meeting as listed above. 
Because a quorum of the Board of Directors may be in attendance this meeting, this notice is 
being posted to meet the requirements of the Brown Act. 
 
This is an informational meeting for the public, during which there will be no deliberation, nor will 
there be any formal action taken by the Board of Directors of the Beaumont-Cherry Valley Water 
District. While there may be incidental discussion of District business, the Board of Directors will 
not be deliberating as a governing body of the Beaumont-Cherry Valley Water District. Any 
discussion of public business is purely incidental to the Town Hall discussions. 
 
 
CONTACT:  William Clayton (951) 845-9581  info@bcvwd.gov 

https://bcvwd.gov/water-rate-study

